
THE 8th ANNUAL DENNY OSBORNE 

MEMORIAL BASKETBALL TOURNAMENT 

February 13 – Feburary 17, 2020 

Show your spirit and order your DMO T-SHIRT NOW! 

Pre-Order your 8th Annual DMO Basketball Tournament shirt early and receive a 

discount! 

Your purchase will help support the Denny Osborne Scholarship / Develoment 

Fund for your St. Veronica Sports programs 

 

Color will be Carolina Blue - Image my differ slightly from above 

Student Name:__________________ Home Room:______ 

 

             $11.00  Youth Sizes:  Small _____ Medium _______ Large _______ 

                          $11.00   Adult Sizes:  Small _____ Medium _____Large _______  XL_______ 

       $13.00  Sizes  2X _____ 3X _____ 

Shirts Purchased at the door will be $13.00 and $15.00 respectively. 

(LIMITED QUANITY & Sizes) 

 

Send Order Form and Payment to school ATTN: Anna Mallaley 7D 

 Please make checks payable to St. Veronica Boosters  

Deadline to order is January 31, 2020 

Thank you for your support! 


